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Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday, pupils in year 5 visited the Symphony Hall in Birmingham
to experience a classical music concert where they were invited to
take part in a musical journey around the world.

A group of pupils completed their Junior PCSO course this week.
Thankyou to Mrs Khan and Mrs Gul for supporting the children. Well
done everyone!

I am pleased to announce that wraparound care will start from
Monday 3rd March. If you would like to book a place, we require you
to complete an application and pre-pay for the sessions. Applications
will be available from Tuesday 25th February from the school office.

Please remember that we re-open on Monday 24th February to pupils.

Have a lovely holiday.
Miss Cross
Headteacher








